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Kingston, New Hampshire 
Board of Selectmen 

Meeting of November 29, 2010 
MINUTES 

 

The meeting was called to order in the Selectmen's Office of the Town Hall at 7:00 pm by Chairman Mark Heitz.  
Also in attendance were Selectmen Peter Broderick and Charles Hart.  

Review of Previous Meetings' Minutes 

Upon motion of Chairman Heitz and second of Selectman Broderick, it was voted to approve the minutes of the 
November 22, 2010 meeting with the following correction:  On page 1, under the heading, "Fire Department 
Updates", line 6, the sentence should read, "will be awarded to pay 95% of the cost ….", rather than "50%".  
Selectman Hart abstained from the vote due to his not having been present at the meeting. 

Old Business Updates 

Selectman Broderick reported on his visits to Phoenix Drive for an investigation into allegations of a lighting 
violation and on his visits to Ball Road for an investigation of an allegation of excessive noise from animals.  Mr. 
Broderick will monitor the situations for an additional week to determine if there are in fact violations of the town's 
ordinances. 

Budget Proposal Reviews                      

The Board reviewed proposed 2011 budgets in preparation for their presentation to the Municipal Budget 
Committee on December 5

th
. 

Adjournment 
 
There being no further business before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 8:33 pm and the Board retired to 
address administrative issues. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Catherine Grant 
Administrative Assistant 


